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Addendum 

 
ISSUES RELATED TO THE FUND SECRETARIAT’S BUDGET FOR 2007  

(FOLLOW-UP TO DECISION 50/45) 
 

 
 

This document is issued to include the response from the Executive Director on the issue 
of the appointment of the P5 position fully dedicated to provide treasury services to the 
Multilateral Fund, which was pending at the time document UNEP/OzL/Pro/ExCom/51/45 was 
issued and was received on 12 March 2007. 

 
• Add the response from Mr. Achim Steiner, UNEP Executive Director to the Chairman of 

the Executive Committee, reproduced as an annex to this document.  
 
• Replace paragraph 12 as follows: 
 

Recommendations 
       
12. The Executive Committee may wish to consider: 

a) Noting with appreciation the reply received from the UNEP Executive Director on the 
filling of the P5 post; 

 
b) Releasing the US$200,000 amount withheld at the 50th meeting; 
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c) Agreeing to the upgrade of the P4 post of the Administrative and Fund management 

officer to P5 with additional responsibilities to cover management of the Trust Fund, 
and to charge the difference in cost  associated with the upgrade to the treasury fees 
being paid to UNEP;   

 
d) Revising the Secretariat’s budget to reflect c) above and to include an estimated 

amount for a comprehensive independent assessment of the administrative costs 
required for the 2009-2011 triennium.   




